

News

Take part in our survey on the future of technology and innovation in legal services

Updated 19 December 2024

We have commissioned independent research agency, Thinks Insight and Strategy, to conduct a short survey to gather views on how technology and innovation are shaping legal services. We want to hear from you about your experiences and views on adopting new technologies within your practice.

The survey is open until 17 January 2025 and takes approximately 10 minutes to complete. Your responses will help us to support the legal profession in navigating changes in technology and innovation while ensuring compliance and excellent client service.

To take part, simply follow this link to the survey [https://survey.walr.com/a9Vm5N?smp=2].

There will be an opportunity for you to participate in an interview at the end of the survey. If you would prefer to take part in the interview only, please fill out the interview opt-in form
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?
id=D55xeAOcH0SCVbcYWr_nSf9W5uCsc5tHlBaeU0EwZZpUMk5YWjNPQ0lWT0FTOEozRUQ3NklxUjhBTC4u&route=shorturl">nsf9W5uCsc5tHlBaeU0EwZZpUMk5YWjNPQ0lWT0FTOEozRUQ3NklxUjhBTC4u&route=shorturl

All responses are anonymous and a summary of the key findings can be shared with participants at the end of the project.

Please email our research partners [https://referral.sra.org.uk/contactus] if you have any questions.